

ERATH BACKERS CLUB

P.O. BOX 24 ERATH, LA 70533

July 27, 2009

Sincerely,

Dear Erath Century Club Member,

On behalf of the Erath Backers Club, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your past membership. Because of your support, the students and athletes of the Erath community continue to benefit. It is time to renew your Erath Century Club membership for 2009-2010. The membership fee is \$125.00. This includes two laminated tickets that are accepted at all regular season Erath High School and Erath Middle School sporting events, plus one parking pass and two reserve seats for football.

For your convenience and ours, fill out the form below and return it with your payment of \$125.00. Please respond by August 10, 2009, in order that we may accept new members.

Mail your payment and/or form to: Erath Backers Club P.O. Box 24 Erath, LA 70533.

Yvette D. Hebert
Century Club Chairperson

Do you want to renew your Century Club membership for the year 2009-2010?

Yes _____ No ____

Current Membership Signature_____

Email Address: ____
(If you have not done so previously, please give us your email address so that we can

provide important Erath Backers Club information to you.)